Alert: Changes to Fingerprinting Process



From: "Dental Board of California" <000000159a3af33a-dmarc-request@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
To: "DBC-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV" <DBC-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
Sent: Mon, Jun 2, 2025 at 8:28 AM
Subject: Alert: Changes to Fingerprinting Process
Applicants must obtain approval from the Dental Board of California (Board) to fingerprint before fingerprints are submitted. Once the applicant has applied for a license or permit, the Board will review the application and send a Live Scan Form to the applicants that have been authorized to fingerprint.

All Live Scan Forms have been removed from the Board’s website and will only be provided if the requestor has been authorized to fingerprint.

Please Take Notice: If an applicant fingerprints prior to being notified by the Board to do so, the applicant will be required to fingerprint again and pay any related fees to do so. 


